
 

March __, 2025 

Dear Parent(s): 

You are receiving this letter because your student(s) attended Bucyrus City Schools through 
the Inter-District Open Enrollment process for the 2024-2025 school year, or expressed an 
interest in doing so for the 2025-2026 school year. The Bucyrus City School District will 
begin accepting applications starting April 1, 2025. 

For the 2025-2026 school year, applications will be collected with a Google Form. The QR 
code at the bottom of this letter will direct you to the application.  

In order to be considered, you must complete the Google Form no later than May 31, 
2025. You will receive notice of approval or disapproval by the end of June. 

If you have any questions and/or concerns, please contact my office. 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Robert A. Britton 
 Superintendent 
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